
PUBLIC NOTICE 

TOWN OF BOOTHBAY HARBOR 

Boothbay-Boothbay Harbor School Committee Vacancy 
 
 
The Boothbay-Boothbay Harbor School Committee is looking to fill a vacancy to be 
appointed by the Board of Selectmen to fill a term ending May 2023.  The Board of 
Selectmen is asking for applications but is not limited to choosing from those.  
 
Applications for appointment are available at the Boothbay Harbor Town Office and on 
the town website at www.boothbayharbor.org. 
 
Additional information is available by calling the town office at 633-3671. 
 
 
People with disabilities or who have difficulty with the English language and who plan to attend the 
meeting should contact the town in advance of the meeting if they need a reasonable accommodation to 
participate, such as an interpreter or a person skilled in American Sign Language.  The town will then 
request the information needed to determine exactly what kind of accommodation is necessary and 
reasonable for a particular individual and a particular meeting location. 

 


